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Bringing together Michael O’Brien’s
pathbreaking essays on the American South,
this book examines the persistence and
vitality of southern intellectual history
from the early nineteenth century to the
present day. At once a broad survey of
southern thought and a meditation on the
subject as an academic discipline, Rethinking
the South deftly integrates social history,
literary criticism, and historiography as it
positions the South within the wider
traditions of European and American culture.
In his thoughtful introduction and throughout
the ten essays that follow, O'Brien stresses
the tradition of Romanticism as a central
theme, binding togethere figures as disparate
as critic Hugh Legare, literary scholar Edwin
Mims, poets Richard Henry Wilde and Allen
Tate, and historians W. J. Cash and C. Vann
Woodward. First published as a collection in
1988, these essays confirm O’Brien’s position
as a pioneer in establishing and defining the
enterprise of southern intellectual history.

Origins of the New South, 1877-1913
The early modern period is arguably the most
pivotal of all in the study of the mind,
teeming with a variety of conceptions of
mind. Some of these posed serious questions
for assumptions about the nature of the mind,
many of which still depended on notions of
the soul and God. It is an era that witnessed
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the emergence of theories and arguments that
continue to animate the study of philosophy
of mind, such as dualism, vitalism,
materialism, and idealism. Covering pivotal
figures in philosophy such as Descartes,
Hobbes, Kant, Leibniz, Cavendish, and
Spinoza, Philosophy of Mind in the Early
Modern and Modern Ages provides an
outstanding survey of philosophy of mind of
the period. Following an introduction by
Rebecca Copenhaver, sixteen specially
commissioned chapters by an international
team of contributors discuss key topics,
thinkers, and debates, including: Hobbes,
Descartes’ philosophy of mind and its early
critics, consciousness, the later Cartesians,
Malebranche, Cavendish, Locke, Spinoza,
Descartes and Leibniz, perception and
sensation, desires, mental substance and
mental activity, Hume, and Kant. Essential
reading for students and researchers in
philosophy of mind, enlightenment philosophy,
and the history of philosophy, Philosophy of
Mind in the Early Modern and Modern Ages is
also a valuable resource for those in related
disciplines such as religion, history of
psychology, and history of science.

Redefining Southern Culture
The Mind of the Paedophile discusses one of
the most controversial and misunderstood
subjects in the psychoanalytic arena today Page 3/28
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paedophilia. A variety of treatments and
therapies, including brain surgery, electric
shock treatment and incarceration, have not
succeeded in treating this condition. In this
volume, a range of eminent and expert
professionals go further: into the mind of
the paedophile, using dream interpretation,
free association, fantasies and memories, in
a bid to comprehend the exact nature; the
how, when and why, of paedophilia.

The Resilience of Southern Identity
With philosophy so steeped in patriarchal
tradition how is it possible for feminists to
work within it? In this volume, 13 feminist
theorists discuss whether traditional ideals
of objectivity and rationality should be
given a place within the committed feminist
view of philosophy and the world.

Sociology for the South
Almost three decades after publication of the
tenth volume of A History of the South George Brown Tindall's The Emergence of the
New South, 1913-1945 - Numan V. Bartley now
presents Volume XI: a masterly synthesis of
the region's most complex years to date. From
the close of World War II to the end of the
seventies, the South underwent changes of
such a radical nature and such tumultuous
process - from rural orientation to urban,
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from segregated society to racially
commingled, from poverty-saturated economy to
positively booming Sunbelt - that the
contrast between 1945 and 1980 almost defies
cogent explanation. Bartley, however, meets
that challenge, illuminating the intervening
years both individually and collectively
within one monumental work.

Honor and Violence in the Old South
Any effective response to an uncertain future
will require independently thinking
individuals working together. Human ideas and
actions have led to unprecedented changes in
the relationships among humans, and between
humans and the Earth. Changes in the air we
breathe, the water we drink and the energy we
use are evidence of Nature – which has no
special interest in sustaining human life –
looking out for itself. Even the evolutionary
context for humans has altered. Evolutionary
pressures from the digital communication
revolution have been added to those from
natural systems. For humans to meet these
challenges requires social re-organisation
that is neither simple nor easy. Independent
Thinking in an Uncertain World explores
workable, field-tested strategies from the
frontiers of creating a viable future for
humans on Earth. Based on research results
from hundreds of social learning workshops
with communities worldwide, many of them part
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of Australian National University’s Local
Sustainability Project, authors with diverse
interests explore the gap between open-minded
individual thinking and closed socially
defined knowledges. The multiple dimensions
of individual, social and biophysical ways of
thinking are combined in ways that allow openminded individuals to learn from one another.

For the Love of the South
The fall of the Confederacy proved traumatic
for a people who fought with the belief that
God was on their side. Yet, as Eugene D.
Genovese writes in A Consuming Fire, Southern
Christians continued to trust in the Lord's
will. The churches had long defended
"southern rights" and insisted upon the
divine sanction for slavery, but they also
warned that God was testing His people, who
must bring slavery up to biblical standards
or face the wrath of an angry God. In the
eyes of proslavery theorists, clerical and
lay, social relations and material conditions
affected the extent and pace of the spread of
the Gospel and men's preparation to receive
it. For proslavery spokesmen, "Christian
slavery" offered the South, indeed the world,
the best hope for the vital work of
preparation for the Kingdom, but they
acknowledged that, from a Christian point of
view, the slavery practiced in the South left
much to be desired. For them, the struggle to
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reform, or rather transform, social relations
was nothing less than a struggle to justify
the trust God placed in them when He
sanctioned slavery. The reform campaign of
prominent ministers and church laymen
featured demands to secure slave marriages
and family life, repeal the laws against
slave literacy, and punish cruel masters. A
Consuming Fire analyzes the strength,
weakness, and failure of the struggle for
reform and the nature and significance of
southern Christian orthodoxy and its vision
of a proper social order, class structure,
and race relations.

The Call of the South
"This interdisciplinary work is driven by the
question, 'What can imaginings of the South
reveal about the recent American past?' In
it, Zachary J. Lechner bridges the fields of
southern studies, southern history, and postWorld War II American cultural and popular
culture history in an effort to discern how
conceptions of a tradition-bound, 'timeless'
South shaped Americans' views of themselves
and their society and served as a fantasied
refuge from the era's political and cultural
fragmentations, namely, the perceived
problems associated with urbanization and
'rootlessness.' The book demonstrates that we
cannot hope to understand recent U.S. history
without exploring how people have conceived
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the South"--

From the Minds of Jazz Musicians
"The author retraces Frederick Law Olmsted's
journey across the American South in the
1850s, on the eve of the Civil War. Olmsted
roamed eleven states and six thousand miles,
and the New York Times published his
dispatches about slavery and its defenders.
More than 150 years later, Tony Horwitz
followed Olmsted's route, and whenever
possible his mode of transport--rail,
riverboats, in the saddle--through
Appalachia, down the Ohio and Mississippi,
through Kentucky, Tennessee, Louisiana, and
across Texas to the Rio Grande, discovering
and reporting on vestiges of what Olmsted
called the Cotton Kingdom"--

The End of the Myth
A finalist for the Pulitzer Prize and the
American Book Award, hailed in The Washington
Post as "a work of enormous imagination and
enterprise" and in The New York Times as "an
important, original book," Southern Honor
revolutionized our understanding of the
antebellum South, revealing how Southern men
adopted an ancient honor code that shaped
their society from top to bottom. Using legal
documents, letters, diaries, and newspaper
columns, Wyatt-Brown offers fascinating
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examples to illuminate the dynamics of
Southern life throughout the antebellum
period. He describes how Southern whites,
living chiefly in small, rural, agrarian
surroundings, in which everyone knew everyone
else, established the local hierarchy of
kinfolk and neighbors according to their
individual and familial reputation. By
claiming honor and dreading shame, they
controlled their slaves, ruled their
households, established the social rankings
of themselves, kinfolk, and neighbors, and
responded ferociously against perceived
threats. The shamed and shameless sometimes
suffered grievously for defying community
norms. Wyatt-Brown further explains how a
Southern elite refined the ethic. Learning,
gentlemanly behavior, and deliberate rather
than reckless resort to arms softened the
cruder form, which the author calls "primal
honor." In either case, honor required men to
demonstrate their prowess and engage in
fierce defense of individual, family,
community, and regional reputation by duel,
physical encounter, or war. Subordination of
African-Americans was uppermost in this
Southern ethic. Any threat, whether from the
slaves themselves or from outside agitation,
had to be met forcefully. Slavery was the
root cause of the Civil War, but, according
to Wyatt-Brown, honor pulled the trigger.
Featuring a new introduction by the author,
this anniversary edition of a classic work
offers readers a compelling view of Southern
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culture before the Civil War.

The Mind of the South
Originally published in 1933, the author’s
ambition was to depict the child's mind as
revealed to us by psychoanalysis. It was not
intended to teach the technique of
psychoanalysis as applied to children nor to
formulate a methodology of education. The
author starts by defining the concepts of
psychoanalysis and children with reference to
his earlier title dealing with psychoanalysis
in relation to education: fundamental
mechanisms; complexes; typical disturbances
and methods. In this title he chooses to
focus on complexes which he believed was ‘the
heart of the matter’. A great opportunity to
read an early interpretation of
psychoanalysis and its application to
children.

The Mind of the South
Presenting America's slaveholders as men and
women who were intelligent, honourable, and
pious, this text asks how people who were
admirable in so many ways could have presided
over a social system that proved itself and
enormity and inflicted horrors on their
slaves.

The Southern Mind Under Union Rule
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Southern Honor
Publication of this biography of the author
of The mind of the South coincides with the
50th anniversary of the publication of that
work. Clayton committed suicide at age 41, a
year after completing what has remained a
classic and indispensable study of the
region. Annotation copyrighted by Book News,
Inc., Portland, OR

Trouble in Mind
The creator of the popular food blog For the
Love of the South captures the essence of
Southern culture—a deep devotion to family,
friends, and food—in a charming cookbook
featuring delicious, comforting recipes, her
recollections of growing up on the bayous of
Louisiana, and more than 100 full-color and
black-and-white photographs. Amber Wilson’s
popular blog, For the Love of the South,
reflects the generosity, cordiality, and
sense of tradition that are the heart of
Southern culture. In her engaging posts, she
shares personal, entertaining stories about
her childhood in the deep South, pays tribute
to her heritage, and presents mouthwatering
recipes that showcase the best of the
region’s cooking, accompanied by gorgeous
photos. In this first book, drawn from her
popular website, she brings together 100
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delectable, accessible, and easy-to-make
recipes for Southern classics, and mixes them
with delightful family anecdotes, which
convey her love and respect for her roots. A
terrific cook and captivating writer, Amber
is also an accomplished photographer. For the
Love of the South showcases 100 of her
pictures—both black-and-white and color
images of ingredient prep and finished
dishes, as well as photos that evoke
quintessential Southern life. No matter where
in the country you live, no matter if you’ve
barely used a stove or are an old hand around
the kitchen, Amber teaches you how to master
a host of Southern dishes, from starters to
desserts. The recipes use inexpensive,
readily available ingredients and come with
instructive, encouraging directions. Learn to
make a roux, perfect the popover, fry okra,
lattice a piecrust, and create irresistible
gumbos and jambalayas like a true Southerner.
From Pain Perdu, Pimento Hushpuppies, Corn
Bisque, and Spicy Oven-Roasted Okra to Tomato
and Bacon Sandwich with Chipotle Mayonnaise,
Nashville Hot Chicken, Cajun Jambalaya, and
Bacon-Latticed Apple Pie, there’s something
tasty for everyone. Amber offers a pantryfull of time- and money-saving kitchen
tips—from storing and freezing bacon to
prolonging fresh berries in the fridge,
seasoning cast-iron skillets, and making
vanilla extract—and provides helpful do-ahead
and leftover-saving tips for many recipes as
well. Grab a chair, sit down for a spell, and
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enjoy a taste of Southern life and food with
For the Love of the South.

Philosophy of Mind in the Early Modern
and Modern Ages
WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE A new and eyeopening interpretation of the meaning of the
frontier, from early westward expansion to
Trump’s border wall. Ever since this nation’s
inception, the idea of an open and everexpanding frontier has been central to
American identity. Symbolizing a future of
endless promise, it was the foundation of the
United States’ belief in itself as an
exceptional nation – democratic,
individualistic, forward-looking. Today,
though, America hasa new symbol: the border
wall. In The End of the Myth, acclaimed
historian Greg Grandin explores the meaning
of the frontier throughout the full sweep of
U.S. history – from the American Revolution
to the War of 1898, the New Deal to the
election of 2016. For centuries, he shows,
America’s constant expansion – fighting wars
and opening markets – served as a “gate of
escape,” helping to deflect domestic
political and economic conflicts outward. But
this deflection meant that the country’s
problems, from racism to inequality, were
never confronted directly. And now, the
combined catastrophe of the 2008 financial
meltdown and our unwinnable wars in the
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Middle East have slammed this gate shut,
bringing political passions that had long
been directed elsewhere back home. It is this
new reality, Grandin says, that explains the
rise of reactionary populism and racist
nationalism, the extreme anger and
polarization that catapulted Trump to the
presidency. The border wall may or may not be
built, but it will survive as a rallying
point, an allegorical tombstone marking the
end of American exceptionalism.

Mind of the Phoenix
The Mind of the Child
An in-depth study of Ma Xiangbo, one of the
most prominent Catholic thinkers in modern
China.

A Consuming Fire
Sociology for the South: Or, The Failure of
Free Society by George Fitzhugh, first
published in 1854, is a rare manuscript, the
original residing in one of the great
libraries of the world. This book is a
reproduction of that original, which has been
scanned and cleaned by state-of-the-art
publishing tools for better readability and
enhanced appreciation. Restoration Editors'
mission is to bring long out of print
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manuscripts back to life. Some smudges,
annotations or unclear text may still exist,
due to permanent damage to the original work.
We believe the literary significance of the
text justifies offering this reproduction,
allowing a new generation to appreciate it.

The South
The award-winning author of The Beast: A
Reckoning with Depression challenges
stereotypes and fallacies to reveal the true
heart of the South today, explaining how
traditions about adapting are responsible for
key changes while assessing the influence of
Latino immigrants throughout the past half
century.

Rethinking the South
This collection of papers, written over the
last six years by Robert Caper, focuses on
the importance of distinguishing self from
object in psychological development. Robert
Caper demonstrates the importance this
psychological disentanglement plays in the
therapeutic effect of psychoanalysis. In
doing so he demonstrates what differentiates
the practice of psychoanalysis from
psychotherapy; while psychotherapy aims to
ease the patient towards "good mental health"
through careful suggestion; psychoanalysis
allows the patient to discover him/herself,
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with the self wholly distinguished from other
people and other objects.

The Mind of the Master Class
A mile away the white beach of a little, landlocked bay shimmered under the morning sun,
and the drooping fronds of the cocos hung
listless and silent, waiting for the rising
of the south-east trade. "Paul," I said, "it
is very hot here. Come on shore with me to
the native village, where it is cooler, and I
will make you a big drink of lime-juice." I
helped him to rise-for he was weak from a bad
attack of New Guinea fever-and two of our
native crew assisted him over the side into
my whaleboat. A quarter of an hour later we
were seated on mats under the shade of a
great wild mango tree, drinking lime-juice
and listening to the lazy hum of the surf
upon the reef, and the soft croo, croo of
many "crested" pigeons in the branches above.

Advertising and the Mind of the
Consumer
Inside the Mind of Toyota
721024x768Normal0falsefalsefalseEN-USX-NONEXNONE "Carefully recounts the breaking down of
the old social order maintained between
blacks and whites in coastal North Carolina
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from a Confederate point of view."--Civil War
Books and Authors "This skillfully edited
journal does an outstanding job of showing us
how a zealous Confederate literally processed
and reconfigured the war through his own
cultural and political assumptions."--Peter
S. Carmichael, author of The Last
Generations: Young Virginians in Peace, War,
and Reunion "Offers a rare glimpse into the
mind of an ardent Confederate sympathizer
living under Union control."--Richard M.
Reid, author of Freedom for Themselves James
Rumley was nearly fifty years old when the
Civil War reached the remote outer banks
community of Beaufort, North Carolina.
Comfortably employed as clerk of the Superior
Court of Carteret County, he could only watch
as a Union fleet commanded by General Ambrose
Burnside snaked its way up the Neuse River in
March 1862 and took control of the area. In
response to laws enacted by occupying forces,
Rumley took the Oath of Allegiance, stood
aside as his beloved courthouse was used for
pro-Union rallies, and watched helplessly as
friends and neighbors had their property
seized and taken away. In public, Rumley
appeared calm and cooperative, but behind
closed doors he poured all his horror,
disgust, and outrage into his diary. Safely
hidden from the view of military authority,
he explained in rational terms how his pledge
of allegiance to the invading forces was not
morally binding and expressed his endless
worry over seeing former slaves emancipated
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and empowered. This constantly surprising
diary provides a rare window onto the mind of
a Confederate sympathizer under the rule of
what he considered to be an alien, unlawful,
and "pestilent" power.

The Mind of the Old South
Spanning 1200 years of intellectual history –
from the 6th century BCE emergence of
philosophical enquiry in the Greek city-state
of Miletus, to the 6th century CE closure of
the Academy in Athens in 529 – Philosophy of
Mind in Antiquity provides an outstanding
survey of philosophy of mind of the period.
It covers a crucial era for the history of
philosophy of mind, examining the enduring
and controversial arguments of Plato and
Aristotle, in addition to the contribution of
the Stoics and other key figures. Following
an introduction by John Sisko, fifteen
specially commissioned chapters by an
international team of contributors discuss
key topics, thinkers, and debates, including:
the Presocratics, Plato, cognition,
Aristotle, intellect, natural science, time,
mind, perception, and body, the Stoics,
Galen, and Plotinus. Essential reading for
students and researchers in philosophy of
mind, ancient philosophy, and the history of
philosophy, Philosophy of Mind in Antiquity
is also a valuable resource for those in
related disciplines such as Classics.
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A Mind of One's Own
In the sequel to his Pulitzer Prize-winning
Been in the Storm So Long, the author traces
the often excruciating lives of newly freed
slaves in the South after the Civil War, when
lynch mobs roamed the land. Reprint. 12,500
first printing.

The Mind of the South
From the seventeenth century Cavaliers and
Uncle Tom's Cabin to Civil Rights museums and
today's conflicts over the Confederate flag,
here is a brilliant portrait of southern
identity, served in an engaging blend of
history, literature, and popular culture. In
this insightful book, written with dry wit
and sharp insight, James C. Cobb explains how
the South first came to be seen--and then
came to see itself--as a region apart from
the rest of America. As Cobb demonstrates,
the legend of the aristocratic Cavalier
origins of southern planter society was
nurtured by both northern and southern
writers, only to be challenged by
abolitionist critics, black and white. After
the Civil War, defeated and embittered
southern whites incorporated the Cavalier
myth into the cult of the "Lost Cause," which
supplied the emotional energy for their
determined crusade to rejoin the Union on
their own terms. After World War I, white
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writers like Ellen Glasgow, William Faulkner
and other key figures of "Southern
Renaissance" as well as their African
American counterparts in the "Harlem
Renaissance"--Cobb is the first to show the
strong links between the two
movements--challenged the New South creed by
asking how the grandiose vision of the
South's past could be reconciled with the
dismal reality of its present. The Southern
self-image underwent another sea change in
the wake of the Civil Rights movement, when
the end of white supremacy shook the old
definition of the "Southern way of life"--but
at the same time, African Americans began to
examine their southern roots more openly and
embrace their regional, as well as racial,
identity. As the millennium turned, the South
confronted a new identity crisis brought on
by global homogenization: if Southern culture
is everywhere, has the New South become the
No South? Here then is a major work by one of
America's finest Southern historians, a
magisterial synthesis that combines rich
scholarship with provocative new insights
into what the South means to southerners and
to America as well.

The New South, 1945-1980
The New Mind of the South
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Independent Thinking in an Uncertain
World
Advertising is an established and everpresent force, and yet just how it works
continues to be something of a mystery. It's
hard to believe that we spend an estimated
one-and-a half years just watching TV
commercials. In this new international
edition of Advertising and the Mind of the
Consumer, renowned market researcher and
psychologist Max Sutherland has been joined
by Alice K Sylvester, a prominent American
advertising agency figure, to reveal the
secrets of successful campaigns over a wide
range of media, including advertising on the
internet. Using many well-known international
ads as examples, this book takes us into the
mind of the consumer to explain how
advertising messages work-or misfire- and
why. Advertising and the Mind of the Consumer
is not just a 'how to' book of tricks for
advertisers, it is a book for everyone who
wants to know how advertising works and why
it influences us- for people in business with
products and services to sell, for
advertising agents, marketers, as well as for
students of advertising and consumer
behaviour.

A Mind Of One's Own
Discusses Southern culture and social
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conditions, and describes the intellectual
attitudes of the New South

The South of the Mind
Looks at codes of honor in the antebellum
South, explains how it was used to defend
slavery, and looks at public ethics in the
South

The Mind of the Paedophile
The American South has experienced remarkable
change over the past half century. Black
voter registration has increased, the
region's politics have shifted from one-party
Democratic to the near-domination of the
Republican Party, and in-migration has
increased its population manyfold. At the
same time, many outward signs of regional
distinctiveness have faded--chain restaurants
have replaced mom-and-pop diners, and the
interstate highway system connects the region
to the rest of the country. Given all of
these changes, many have argued that southern
identity is fading. But here, Christopher A.
Cooper and H. Gibbs Knotts show how these
changes have allowed for new types of
southern identity to emerge. For some,
identification with the South has become more
about a connection to the region's folkways
or to place than about policy or ideology.
For others, the contemporary South is all of
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those things at once--a place where many
modern-day southerners navigate the region's
confusing and omnipresent history. Regardless
of how individuals see the South, this study
argues that the region's drastic political,
racial, and cultural changes have not
lessened the importance of southern identity
but have played a key role in keeping
regional identification relevant in the
twenty-first century.

Spying on the South
By establishing a dialogue in which the
meditative practices of Buddhism and
Christianity speak to the theories of modern
philosophy and science, B. Alan Wallace
reveals the theoretical similarities
underlying these disparate disciplines and
their unified approach to making sense of the
objective world. Wallace begins by exploring
the relationship between Christian and
Buddhist meditative practices. He outlines a
sequence of meditations the reader can
undertake, showing that, though Buddhism and
Christianity differ in their belief systems,
their methods of cognitive inquiry provide
similar insight into the nature and origins
of consciousness. From this convergence
Wallace then connects the approaches of
contemporary cognitive science, quantum
mechanics, and the philosophy of the mind. He
links Buddhist and Christian views to the
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provocative philosophical theories of Hilary
Putnam, Charles Taylor, and Bas van Fraassen,
and he seamlessly incorporates the work of
such physicists as Anton Zeilinger, John
Wheeler, and Stephen Hawking. Combining a
concrete analysis of conceptions of
consciousness with a guide to cultivating
mindfulness and profound contemplative
practice, Wallace takes the scientific and
intellectual mapping of the mind in exciting
new directions.

W.J. Cash, a Life
Cobb, "surveys the remarkable story of
southern identity and its persistence in the
face of sweeping changes in the South's
economy, society and political
structure."--dust jacket.

Ma Xiangbo and the Mind of Modern China
Winner of a Shingo Research and Professional
Publication Award Toyota's sustained growth
attracts the attention of economists and
industrialists around the world eager to
learn the secrets of Toyota's lasting
success. In Inside the Mind of Toyota:
Management Principles for Enduring Growth,
Satoshi Hino examines the source of Toyota's
strength: the fundamental thinking and
management structures that lie beneath the
creation of its famed Toyota Production
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System. From the perspective of a
professional with 30 years experience in the
auto industry, Hino presents a fresh and
detailed analysis of Toyota's essential
management system, from its very beginnings
into the 21st century. The ultimate goal is
not simply to mimic Toyota's formula, but to
learn from it and, in doing so, surpass it.
From the Translator's Foreword: Unlike most
Toyota watchers, Hino urges us to set our
sights not on replicating Toyota's success,
but on surpassing it. This point is crucial,
because it moves our attention away from
slavish imitation of what is visible on the
surface and challenges us to tap into deeper
and more powerful mechanisms of excellence.
This is not a cookbook and it is not 'Toyota
Lite.' It deserves serious study, application
and experimentation. Learn how Toyota thinks,
Hino is telling us. Learn Toyota's strengths,
make them your own and then exceed them.
—Andrew Dillon,September

Away Down South
From the Minds of Jazz Musicians:
Conversations with the Creative and Inspired
celebrates contemporary jazz artists who have
toiled, struggled and succeeded in finding
their creative space. The volume was
developed through transcribing and editing
selected interviews with 35 jazz artists,
conducted by the author between 2009 and 2012
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in New York City, with a historical essay on
each artist to provide context. The
interviews feature musicians from a broad
range of musical styles and experiences,
ranging from Gerald Wilson, born in 1918, to
Chris Potter, born in 1971. Topics range from
biographical life histories to artists’
descriptions of mentor relationships,
revealing the important life lessons they
learned along the way. With the goal to
discover the person behind the persona, the
author elicits conversations that speak
volumes on the creative process, mining the
individualistic perspectives of seminal
artists who witnessed history in the making.
The interviews present the artists’ candid
and direct opinions on music and how they
have succeeded in pursuing their unique and
creative lives.

The Mind of the South
A tour through the history, politics, and
culture of the South is complemented by
interviews with such figures as William
Fulbright, Daisy Bates, Rosa Parks, Jimmy
Buffett, and Shelby Foote. 25,000 first
printing. Tour.

Mind in the Balance
Moira is a powerful empath, a psychic graced
with the ability to read emotions and
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memories. Her skill is as much a curse as a
gift, for in the harshly stratified city of
Braxton empaths are slaves. Clever and
beautiful, Moira has learned to rely on no
one but herself. Determined to escape life as
a concubine, she kills her master, and is
imprisoned for the crime. This could be the
end for Moira, but the government has need of
her skills. A mysterious serial killer known
as the Phoenix has been planting suggestions
in his victims' minds that drive them to
murder and suicide. To gain her freedom,
Moira partners with Keenan Edwards, a
handsome young detective, to stop the killer.
Hunting the Phoenix will bring Moira on a
more dangerous road than she imagined,
forcing her to confront dark minds, twisted
moralities, and her growing feelings for the
detective.
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